October & November Road & Solid Waste Report

The road crew continued in these months with pothole repair and mowing on
county roads. We had heavy rain and wind in both months that caused various
road problems. In November we had an early ice event that resulted in our
road crew being called into action earlier than normal. The vehicles have been
checked out and should be ready for the winters work ahead.

The transfer station continues to roll along and has a steady business. We are
continuing to recycle some products. There has been some discussion to try
and expand the recycle business.
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